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Welcome to Issue 3 of the Greenbrae School 

Extension and Refurbishment newsletter.  The 

planning application is currently pending 

consideration and the building warrant 

application was submitted in September.  The 

tender returns are now expected back in late 

November, with a preferred contractor to be 

appointed soon after that, following a careful 

tender evaluation and due diligence.  We 

expect the contractor to be on site in early 

January.  Education & Children’s Services will 

work with the Council’s Design Team and also 

with the preferred contractor when appointed, 

in order to review the programme dates to 

ensure the swiftest possible build, without 

compromising on the quality of the finished 

product.  We are committed to delivering the 

best learning environment possible for pupils at 

Greenbrae.

 

 

Concept Landscape Designs 

 
Landscape visualisations of the planned new outdoor learning environment have been prepared, and 

some snapshots of these are shown below: 

 
Concept design for nursery playground 
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Concept design for school playground 

 

 

 

Health and Safety  

Again, the safety of the pupils, staff, the public and the property throughout this project will remain 

paramount. Measures to ensure the highest standards of safety have been  developed and will be 

continually reviewed.

 

Thank you for your patience whilst work to design your new school is 

carried out  

We will endeavour to keep any disruption to a minimum and ensure that regular updates are issued to 

keep you informed of progress.  If you have any questions, please email 

clcowan@aberdeencity.gov.uk. 
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